
 

From: Julie Bragg [ ]  

Sent: 26 June 2017 12:07 
To: Neighbourhood Planning 

Subject: Whitchurch Village Neighbourhood Plan 

 

Dear Neighbourhood Planning 

 

Publow with Pensford Parish Council support the above plan and do not have 
comments to submit in respect of the plan however as a neighbouring Parish we 
would like to be kept informed of the adoption of the plan and any changes made to 
it. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Julie Bragg 

Clerk Publow with Pensford Parish Council. 

Regards 

 




